

Joji Inc. Mrs. Johanne Saunier

Brussels, the 30th of January 2014

Dear Mrs Saunier,

I personally wanted to thank you for your performance of the 23rd January at the Villa Empain (Foundation Boghossian) in Brussels in the "Visions of India" framework.

Through the comments of all participants, I can only conclude that this event was widely appreciated by our members.

The joviality, enthusiasm and professionalism of your team made of this event a powerful evening to remember.

Please forward to all members of your team and on behalf of the YPO Brussels Chapter my personal congratulations.

We look forward to organize this powerful event,

Philippe Moorkens Education Officer

YPO Brussels